
 

 

 

 

   Friday 28th April 2023 

 

 

 

Nursery - 100% RecepƟon - 97.9% Year 1 - 96.4% Year 2 - 97.0% 

Year 3 - 99.3% Year 4 - 98.9% Year 5 - 99.0% Year 6 - 97.1% 

ABOVE school target of 96% BELOW school target of 96% 
School AƩendance target is set at 96% or above.  
Well done to all classes wo have achieved this.                                         

Whole School AƩendance: 97.9% 
Key: 

 

 
CoronaƟon CelebraƟon 

We shall be having picnic lunch on Friday 5th 
May  to celebrate the King’s CoronaƟon.   

If your child usually has a packed lunch but would like a picnic 
lunch on this day please let the office know. 

Children can come to school dressed in  red, white & blue                
to celebrate. 

School Closed - Monday 1st May 2023 

Please note school will be CLOSED on the 
following days: 

Monday - 1st May  Early May Bank Holiday 

Monday 8th May  - King Charles CoronaƟon 

Monday 29th - May Spring Bank Holiday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Swimming Kits 

Year 4 children go swimming every Friday.   Please ensure that 
they bring in their swimming costume, towel and swimming cap                

(if required) EVERY FRIDAY.   

We have children every week who forget to bring it and we have 
very limited spare kits. 

 Art Day 

Wed 3rd May  - Year 4 

Please send them to school in old 
clothes that you don’t mind them 

geƫng messy. 

AŌerschool Clubs 

AŌerschool clubs have started - 
Please can we ask that you collect 
PROMPTLY at 4pm as failure to do 

so will result in the place being 
given to another child. 

Year 2 and Year 6 SATS 

New Nursery Starters 

Mass                                    

Reminder that Mass takes place 
every Saturday at 6.30pm in                                          

St Malachy’s Church.     

Would be lovely to see you there.    

There is a meeƟng on Tues 2nd May at 9am 
for children starƟng in Nursery in September 
2023.                                                                            
If you know of anyone who has a child who 
would like to aƩend please contact the school 
office. 

In preparaƟon for the SATS tests starƟng week commencing 9th May 2023 please can we ask that children in           
Years 2 and 6 parƟcularly are in school every day and on Ɵme (aƩending early birds if invited).   

There will be lots of pracƟcing for their SATS and we want EVERY child to have be in to be as                                              
prepared as much as possible.                                                                                                   

Early to bed and a healthy breakfast will help too. 


